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11 January 2018 

 

 

 

Dear Parents 

 

To support our sixth formers in their applications to leading universities, the school is hoping to set up an 

academic wider reading library, in addition to our main school library, to allow students to develop their 

UCAS applications with reading and knowledge of university level texts.  This will be based in the HIVE, the 

sixth form study centre. This is one of the most important aspects of showing an interest in a subject 

beyond the curriculum, and is necessary for students applying to Russell Group and other selective 

universities. 

 

To help with this, we are seeking donations of any university level texts that yourselves or your children no 

longer have use for. These could be books purchased to use as part of the course, or any academic reading 

that goes beyond the A Level curriculum.  If possible, we would prefer published non-fiction to university 

textbooks, as these texts are often more accessible to A-Level students and provide an introduction to the 

subject as well as detailed treatments of more complex material. 

 

Any books can be sent in with your children, or left for the Sixth Form Team at the Main School Office. 

 

Thank you for your support 

 

BVGS Sixth Form Team 


